
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Board of County Commissioners 

05/10/18 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MAY 15, 2018, LIVE FACEBOOK STREAM 

The Live Facebook Stream publicly noticed for Tuesday, May 15, 2018, to 
take place immediately following the Board of County Commissioners Regularly 
Scheduled Public Meeting, is cancelled.  Live Facebook Streams will resume in June.  

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT CHRISTOPHER SAUL 585-7059 OR AT 
CSAUL@MYOKALOOSA.COM 
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